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January 5, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: NRG Ohio Pipeline LLC
OPSB Case No. 14-1717-GA-BLN

Dear Ms. McNeal:

This letter serves as an Erratum to the Letter of Notification (“LON”) filed by
NRG Ohio Pipeline LLC (“NRG Pipeline”) on December 19, 2014.

The Applicant found an error with respect to the number of overhead
electrical facility ROWs owned by a FirstEnergy subsidiary. The second
paragraph on page 6 of the LON should have stated:

The Project will also require the crossing of existing overhead of electrical
facility ROWs owned and operated by a subsidiary of FirstEnergy
Corporation. A total of 201 crossings are required. NRG is working with
FirstEnergy to secure the necessary rights associated with these crossings.

Upon discovering the error, the Applicant wanted to correct it for the record.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

CC: Jim O’Dell

1 The LON stated “19.”
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